
 
 

  

                              
        

                

 

                                                

  

 

  

   

  

 

  

  

  

   

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

                

 

NEWS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – 
December 3, 2021 

Investigating a Shooting 

Adams County, Colo. (December 3, 2021): 

The Adams County Sheriff’s Office is investigating a shooting that occurred in the area of 55th Avenue 

and Federal Boulevard. 

On December 3rd, 2021 at approximately 11:55 am.., deputies responded to a trailer at the Deluxe 

Motel for a report of an adult male with a gunshot wound. Upon arrival, deputies encountered the 

victim on the pavement in front of the trailer, unconscious, with a gunshot wound to the back. 

Detectives and members of the Special Enforcement Team (S.E.T.), responded to the location along with 

members of the ACSO Crime Scene and Laboratory Team. Detectives are conducting interviews of 

witnesses, neighbors, and others, and examining electronic and physical evidence. 

The victim was transported by EMS to Denver Health Hospital for treatment. This investigation is 

preliminary and ongoing. 

Members of the public are strongly encouraged to call the ACSO Detective Division or Metro Denver 

Crime Stoppers (720) 913-STOP with any tips or information. Callers can remain anonymous. 

For more Information, please contact: 

Contact: Sgt. Adam Sherman 

303-655-3223 (Office) 

asherman@adcogov.org 

https://www.facebook.com/MetroCrimeStoppers/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWOi1nNKLwRUS0DPvn1_i2g_2yVXk_TtUSlivxSURe_fz9NJyGd_J3eLzxya9oXYqIzRFD9gvFfCTGUJqiDckNMJvBptc4YHK4dmjtSteLYHX_LMIqSzJF4A2HLgv7fZGD5nAAF9-b9Jr9PEeuTFok6&__tn__=kK-R
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